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Please please support this bill. Many people in the area are retired and on fixed 

incomes.  Taxes on their settlement fees will greatly reduce the amout of settlement 

rec'd that was already less than needed for some recovery from the devastating fire. 

FEMA stepped in as the fire was a federal emergency.  The fire was caused by 

neglect of Pacific Corp.  My hope is the passing of this bill will not only help Archie 

Creek fire victims but also future fire victims loss due to non natural/human caused 

disasters in the rest of the country. I hope everyday that others will not have to go 

through the years of uncertainty, sorrow, loss and now taxation as Archie Creek 

victims have.  

 Thank you for your efforts! 


